
  

 
 
 
 

September 2, 2021 
 
File: 0290-02 
 
Via email - speary@me.com 
 
Mrs. Sylvia Peary 
36108 Auguston Parkway South 
Abbotsford, BC V3G 3G1 
 
Dear Sylvia: 
 
Re:  2021 Order of Abbotsford Nomination  
 
You were recently nominated by members of the public for consideration of the Order of Abbotsford. 
The Order of Abbotsford Merit Book was established by Council in 2005, to recognize individuals who 
have contributed a particular high level of long-term service to the community with outstanding 
achievements in broad areas of endeavour.   
 
I am pleased to confirm that you will be awarded the 2021 Order of Abbotsford. Your ongoing commitment 
to education, passion for bringing people together, and desire for serving your community has left a lasting 
impact on our community.  
 
The public announcement of this award will take place on Monday, September 20th at 3 p.m. at the 
Executive Council meeting. You are welcome to watch this announcement online at 3 pm. Additionally, I 
am also pleased to invite you to receive the Order of Abbotsford Award and congratulations from Council 
in a special ceremony on Monday, October 18th at 4 p.m. in the Matsqui Centennial Auditorium.  At this 
time, you will be presented with the Order of Abbotsford pin and plaque. You are welcome to invite 
members of your family and friends to attend this ceremony, following which there will be a small reception, 
pending Provincial Health Orders.  

 
Congratulations Sylvia on being chosen for this prestigious award, and thank you for your commitment to 
our community. Nancy will continue to work with you to provide any further details. Council and I look 
forward to seeing you on Monday, October 18, 2021. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Henry Braun 
Mayor 

 
c. Council Members 
 Peter Sparanese, City Manager  
 Gabryel Joseph, Director, Legislative Services  


